UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON. WASHINGTON STATE MUSEUM SEATTLE

July 22, 1948

Mrs. Mabel K. Garner Museum of Art University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon

My dear Mrs. Garner,

Perhaps you remember that when we met at Boston you asked me to let you know when the Museums Conference was to be held. The University of Washington and the Washington State Museum are planning the annual conference of museums of the state at Seattle on August 2nd and 3rd. It is hoped that you, members of your staff, and members of your board of trustees can attend.

In answering, would you please send in any suggestions for program topics you would like to have discussed. The major topic of this session is to be the various functions of the museum in its community.

Last year's meeting seemed to be very well received and for that reason I am looking forward to a very interesting and stimulating session. I hope you can come.

Cordially

Erna Gunther

Encl: postcard

EG: ph

Eugene, Oregon ;